Notice: We are closing our Japanese restaurant, Zougura. At the same time,

we are temporarily remodeling our Italian restaurant, Fussa no biru goya.

Zougura will be closed permanently on December 31st, 2017, while Fussa no Birugoya

will temporarily operate in the Zougura building from the 18th of January until the
19th of March, 2018.

1. Zougra will close on December 31st, 2017. The last order will be at 18 :00 and will
close at 19 :00.

2. Fussa no Birugoya will be operating as well until December 31st, 2017. The last
order will be at 15:00 and will close at 16 :00.
From New Year holiday until the 4th January , we will be closed. Between the 5th
and 14th January, we will be operating as usual. From the 15th to the 17h January,

we will be closed for preparation.

Starting January , 2018, we will be closed every Tuesday.

3. Remodeling schedule for Fussa no Birugoya.

- From January 15th — the end of March (no fixed date)

4. During construction, Fussa no Birugoya will be operating in the Zougura buiding.

+ From the 18th of January until the 19th of March.

5. Remodeled Fussa no Birugoya.

+ Operating from March 21st.
For more information, please contact us.

Fussa no biru goya (tel) 042-553-0171
Zougura (tel) 042-530-5057



